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October 22, 2021 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:   
 
Your Vestry is committed to keeping the Cathedral community fully informed as events develop 
related to Father William’s departure.  As you know, Father William will be on sabbatical until 
January 31, 2022, returning to celebrate a baptismal service at the 11:00 am service on November 7 
and a reception of new members at the 11:00 am service on November 14.  We are committed to 
supporting Father William during his sabbatical, and nothing has changed from that perspective 
 
We want to update you about some logistics related to Father William’s departure.  The Vestry and 
Father William have been working with the Diocese of Nevada to ensure a smooth transition that 
best supports both Trinity and Father William.  To that end, with the mutual agreement of all 
parties, we want you to know that while Trinity will on continue to support him in taking his 
sabbatical, Father William’s official tenure as Dean and Rector at Trinity will end on November 15, 
2021.  This will allow us to begin working  immediately with the Diocese to search for an interim 
Rector and Dean. rather than waiting until January 2022.  This will also enable both Father William 
and Trinity Episcopal Cathedral to give emphasis on focusing on their future directions.   
 
We ask that you keep Father William and the Trinity community in your prayers as we move 
forward in the coming days. 
 
Faithfully yours, 
 
Jim Lamb, Senior Warden 
Terry Cain, Junior Warden 
 


